
August 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians/Students and Community of Hollins High School: 

We know we are living through unprecedented times and in difficult circumstances, but we remain 

resolute, steadfast and excited about the 2020-21 school year. We have been working diligently in 

preparing for the upcoming school year to provide the best education experience for both our My PCS 

and Traditional students. We have worked hard to ensure paramount in developing our processes and 

procedures, that the health, safety and well being of all our students and staff were at the forefront of 

our minds. Please know for as many questions as we can answer – more questions will arise and that we 

will do our very best to find answers and solutions as expeditiously as possible. Please know we are 

doing everything we can to prepare and will do everything we need to as we move forward to adjust 

and adapt to make certain you and your student has the best school year possible. Although we will be 

operating and utilizing many different means of communications and delivery of information our 

commitment to you and your student remains steadfast and unwavering. 

Please utilize the links on our website to access specific and further information on a wide variety of 

topics including: 

• New Student Orientation – We will be doing a completely virtual Orientation – the presentation 

and videos will be available for you to view and re-watch at your leisure starting on Tuesday 

August 18. Connect ED phone/email messages will be delivered weekly starting on Sunday 

August 16th.  

• Map of our school 

• Bell Schedule 

• Blue/White – Odd/Even rotating block schedule calendar for the year 

o Blue/Odd – 1,3,5,7 periods meet 

o White/Even – 2,4,6,8 periods meet 

Thank you.  

Stay safe, stay healthy, STAY FROSTY! 

Robert Florio 

Principal 


